
Ward Update   
  

Currently, some key concerns in the area include:  

  

• criminal damage on Stanford Avenue. 
• anti- social behaviour on Golf Drive. 

  

In response to these issues, I will be conducting more high visibility patrols around these 
areas. I am also encouraging members of the public to invest in CCTV/ dummy cameras/ 
signage to deter criminal activity. 

  

   
Ward Patrols   
  
I have carried out numerous patrols throughout Hollingdean and Fiveways. This month, I 
have specifically engaged with the older community and have carried out crime prevention 
talks. This included ways on how to stay safe, general reassurance and signposting to 
services which may be of interest to the community.  
 

  

   
Community Meetings & Ward Days  
  

• In December, I attended a community meeting on Ditchling Gardens. 
• In January, I will be conducting a visit to a nearby nursery to engage with the 
younger community.  

 
 

   
Incidents of Note / AOB  
 

It has come to my attention that drug dealing is taking place at specific locations within the 
ward. I am aware of this and appropriate actions are taking place to identify those involved. 
 
 

  
 


